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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We’ve had a great start to the term.  We continue to be impressed with the high levels of engagement in remote 
learning and the children’s positive attitudes to their learning.  Thank you all for your support with this at home.  
 
You should have received your child’s curriculum overview for this term detailing the topics covered in each subject.  
Our termly Christian value for Spring Term (2) is wisdom.  Children will be exploring the meaning of this word,          
reflecting on the teachings in some of Jesus’ parables and thinking about who in their lives gives them wise advice. 
 
Rather aptly, our learning hero this term is the Reflector Owl who is renowned for a wise          
approach to learning.  The Owl’s key skills are checking, correcting, improving, reflecting and   
responding.  The Reflector Owl also champions the idea of democracy ensuring that everyone has 
a voice in how things are done.   
 
Wider reopening arrangements – Monday 8th March  
You’ll find attached to this letter, our updated parent information sheet about the wider reopening next Monday.   
Please read this carefully and get in touch if you have any further questions. 
 
A few key points:- 
 All children are expected to return to school on Monday with very few exemptions.  If you are not intending for 

your child to return, please do get in touch with us to discuss any concerns.  Thank you. 
 
 We are asking all adults dropping off and picking up children to wear masks on the school site. 
 
 We understand the difficulties caused by children’s feet growing over the lockdown period!  Hopefully, we will 

all be able to get our children’s feet measured and fitted with shoes before the Summer Term when full uniform 
expectations will be back in place.  If you do have a shoe crisis, we ask that children wear safe and sensible dark 
coloured shoes or trainers instead for the remainder of this term. 

 
We can’t wait to see all the children back on site again and know how much they are looking forward to seeing their 
friends too. 
 
Covid testing - did you know? 
One of the difficulties with preventing the spread of Covid 19 has been the number of people who don’t have any 
symptoms but are carrying the disease and could pass it on to others without realising the risk.  School staff have been 
testing twice weekly since 25th January to guard against this type of transmission.  It’s another helpful measure we 
can take to ensure that our school community is as safe as possible. 
 
The government has now extended the availability of Covid 19 testing.  As a member of a household which includes 
school age children, you can also have regular Covid 19 tests. 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-school-pupils-and-staff 
 
Although the school is not involved in supplying these tests, we understand that it’s quick and easy to pick up the tests 
from local testing centres or to arrange for them to be delivered to your home. 
 
Relationships and Sex Education Policy consultation 
Our new draft Relationships and Sex Education Policy is now available on our website for consultation (go to            
governance to find the policies page on the website).  Please do have a read and get in touch if you have any questions 
or comments about this policy.  The consultation is open until the 25th March 2021. 
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Aldermaston School Book Week 2021 
We are having a fantastic Book Week in school. The World Book Day costumes on display this morning were amazing!  
Hopefully, you are all enjoying the daily book quiz and the fantastic promotional videos that accompany them.  Thank 
you for all of the extreme reading photos we have received so far.  Many thanks to Mrs Ebrey for all of her work or-
ganising and adapting to a lockdown celebration of reading. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 
 

 
Mrs M Higgs 
Headteacher 
 
 

Contact Us:- 
Tel: 0118 971 3362 
Text:  0118 324 0216  
E-mail: enquiries@aldermaston.w-berks.sch.uk  
Website: www.aldermaston.org.uk   
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